
All Saints RC        
Church , Hassop 

Sunday, 26th June 2022 
Thirteenth Sunday of  Ordinary Time (C) 

 Public Masses take place in Hassop on Sundays at 10am and weekdays at 10am, except Wednesdays at Noon.   
 Vigil Mass takes place on Saturdays at 6pm in Bakewell Methodist Church DE45 1EL.  

 

Message from Fr Hugh… 

Last Wednesday we celebrated the feast to honour St Thomas 
More and St John Fisher. On Sunday 10th July we resume our 
Padley Pilgrimage: it is our nearest local pilgrimage gathering and it 
is shared by both Nottingham and Hallam Dioceses.  
 

The Padley Pilgrimage recalls the arrest of 2 priests who had 
been betrayed and were apprehended in Padley Manor (very close 
to Grindleford station). The annual martyrs walk at Padley is made 
in memory of Nicholas Garlick and Robert Ludlum who were 
Catholic priests discovered at Padley when exercising their 
priesthood to a small group of the faithful in1588. This was the 
year of the Spanish Armada and there were fears of invasion by 
hostile Catholic forces, so the government took a harsh stance and 
the 2 priests were executed for treason at Derby. The pilgrimage 
commemorates their bravery by a short walk followed by Mass at 
the chapel. They became known as the 'Padley Martyrs'. The 
Manor was owned by the Fitzherbert family and John was 
imprisoned and died in 1590. Sir Thomas Fitzherbert spent 32 years in prison for his faith and 
died in the Tower of London in 1591. Padley Manor was confiscated by the Crown before 
being returned later to the Fitzherbert family. 
 

Next Wednesday (29th) we celebrate the Holy Day in honour of SS Peter & Paul and, in a 
sense, this feast day connects us to the martyrdom of the Padley priests plus SS John Fisher and 
Thomas More because everything goes back to the Apostolic Tradition which we shall be 
reminded of during the Preface. So, let’s indeed come together to honour the two apostles who 
are the foundation stone of Christ’s Church.    Fr Hugh 

In other news... 

Coffee After Mass: Sarah and the young people of the 

parish would like to invite you all to join us for coffee in the 

parish rooms after Mass. We hope to make this a regular 

monthly event. 
 

BBQ Payment: Tickets can be obtained and payment can 

be made through Peter Marsh’s account: the details are - 

Lloyds Bank – P L Marsh - Sort code = 77-08-03 Account 

number = 06300760 - Ref BBQ. Please let Sarah know by 

an office email so that information can be kept up to date 

… and purchase preparations can be made. 
 

Second Collection for Peter’s Pence: There will be a second collection next week (3rd July) 

for Peter’s Pence to be taken after Holy Communion. These offerings go to The Holy Father 

and are used for the needs of the Church, support of the Holy See and for humanitarian 

initiatives and social promotion projects. Please use the reference ‘Peter’s Pence’ for BACS donations. Thank you. 
 

CAFOD: We have received a letter from CAFOD thanking the Catholic community for their support for the refugees in Ukraine. 

A copy can be found at the back of church. 
 

www.allsaintshassop.org      Hassop, Bakewell, DE45 1NS Fr Hugh Davoren CSSp Parish Priest  
(Spiritans/Holy Ghost Fathers) 
01629 640 241    07497 094134 
 

Sarah Carter Pastoral Assistant 
office.allsaints@btconnect.com 
Tues/Thurs/Fri 9.30am – 1.30pm 
 

Lise Elliot Gift Aid Co-ordinator 
lise.d.elliot@gmail.com 
 

Anthony Howlings Safeguarding Rep. 
Anthony.HowlingsPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
 

Car Share to Hassop (contact the office)  
all.saints.church@btconnect.com 

Mass Intentions  

Saturday 25th  6pm  Bakewell 
Maureen Begley RIP (B N) 

Sunday 26th  10am  
Parishioners’ Intentions 

Monday  27th  10am 
CSSp Intention (Sup Gen)   

Tuesday 28th  Vigil Mass  6pm  
Saints Peter & Paul 
CSSp Intentions (H D) 

Wednesday 29th  10am (not noon) 
Saints Peter & Paul 
Parishioners’ Intentions   

Thursday 30th   10am 

CSSp Intention (+) 

Friday 1st  10am 
Sheila Dillon RIP (BJD) 

Saturday 2nd  6pm  Bakewell 
Family Intentions (BJD) 

Sunday 3rd  10am  
Parishioners’ Intentions 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
Fr Hugh is available for the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation and spiritual direction. 
Please contact him and take a few        

moments in private prayer.  

Sick and Housebound 

We remember in our prayers Marie 
Hopkinson, Pat Erskine-Murray, 
Maria Hutchinson, Peter Peel, 
Annalise, Shirley Hulmes & Shirley 
Plant, and all those in nursing homes, 
and all our sick parishioners, family 
and friends. We remember also all 
those who care for the sick and 
elderly in hospital, care home or at 
home.   
Anniversaries: We pray for all our 
deceased parishioners, relatives and 
friends, especially Jacobo Medin 
Dopico & James Johnston whose 
anniversaries occur at this time. May 
their souls rest in the peace of 
Christ. 

Ministry Rotas   

 
25/06/22 

Bakewell 

26/06/22 

Family Mass 

29/06/22 02/07/22 

Bakewell 

03/07/22 06/07/22 09/07/22 

Bakewell 

10/07/22 

Children’s Liturgy 

13/07/22 

Welcomers Rick/Paula L. Elliot - Rick/Paula C. Kilbride - Rick/Paula M. Ward - 

Readers A. Lancashire Young People R. Blankenstein T&F Thompson L. Marsh t.b.c. J. Peel M. Ward t.b.c 

Counting 28/06/22  C. Hambleton                                                                                                                                       Flowers    25/06/22  and  02/07/22  L. Brooks    

Diary of the Month 

24th, Sacred Heart of Jesus. 
26th, Family Mass. 
29th, Saints Peter & Paul. 
Holy Day of Obligation. 
Special Day of Prayer for 
Pope Francis. 
More dates for your diary: 

3rd, 2nd collection for 
Peter’s Pence. 
6th July,  Finance Meeting 
7pm. 
10th July, Children’s Liturgy. 
3pm Grindleford, Padley 
Pilgrimage. 
16th July, BBQ 12pm– 3pm. 
17th July, First Holy 
Communions.  

Parish Collections 
 

May Collection 
BACS donations  £2064 
Loose plate  £1851.97 

Total  £3915.97 
 

If you wish to support the parish 
through bank transfer please use the 

following details: 
All Saints Hassop & BWell RCP 

Sort Code 30-96-18  
Account No. 02199929 

Thank you 

mailto:Anthony.HowlingsPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk

